
Seeking Programs with Infants 
For DRDP (2015) Study! 

 
 
As young infants enroll your program, 

please contact us! 
Stipends for participation are available! 

 
 

WestEd is recruiting programs, teachers, and caregivers who serve infants (0-12 months) 
for an interrater study. The purpose of the study is to explore how two different 
people complete the DRDP (2015) for the same child. This study is supported by the 
California Department of Education, Early Education Support Division (EESD). 
  
Teachers that typically complete the DRDP (primary raters) will share 3 children (0-12 
months) with a secondary rater. 

Secondary raters will be asked to: 
♦ Complete the DRDP for the 3 children (0-12 months) shared by a primary rater  

 
Primary and secondary raters, each will be asked to: 
♦ Complete a survey (15-20 minutes)  
 

Benefits of Participation 
♦ Contribute to the development and improvement of the DRDP (2015) 
♦ Up to $100 to participating programs  
♦ Up to $45 for each secondary rater ($15 per completed secondary assessment per child) 
 

Requirements for Participation 
♦ Programs that currently use or have used the DRDP instrument in the past 
♦ Secondary raters can be teachers, assistant teachers, caregivers, program administrators, 

or people who are not the typical teacher/caregiver but know the children well 
♦ Teachers/caregivers that know each other’s children can serve as secondary raters for 

each other 
♦ Program administration supports teachers’ participation in the study  

 
Participation slots available for programs that have or anticipate enrolling 

infants 0-12 months. Space is limited. 
 

If you are interested in participating, please contact WestEd: 
 

Sam Ruiz 
Office: 415.289.2349 

Email: gruiz@wested.org 
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